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MEMORANDUM

TO:                     All Departments, Programs, Branches, Districts, and General Public

                         

THROUGH:     Jeffers Choyguha, Executive Director

                           Department of Education, Tohono O’odham Nation       

FROM:       Ervin Lopez, Recreation Operations Manager

                            Recreation Division, Department of Education

DATE:               September 19, 2022

RE:                     Recreation Centers- Face Coverings Required by Executive Order

The Tohono O’odham Nation Recreation Centers are now fully open. Masks and hand-sanitizing 

requirements are still in place. All Tohono O’odham Nation Recreation Centers are Executive 

Branch facilities.

Per Executive Order No. 2022-02, Section No. 4, Face Coverings: Regardless of vaccination 

status, individuals are required to wear face coverings inside Executive Branch facilities. 

We anticipate your cooperation to comply to the Executive Order. We want everyone to have an 

enjoyable experience while utilizing all Recreation Centers.

Thank you, “Mask Up”, and be safe.
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